
 

APPLICATION IN RESPECT OF A DEVELOPMENT EXCEEDING 5000M² 

INCLUDING THE DEMOLITION, ALTERATION, ADDITION AND/OR CHANGE OF 

USE OF STRUCTURES PROTECTED IN TERMS OF THE KWAZULU-NATAL 

AMAFA AND RESEARCH INSTITUTE ACT, ACT NO. 5 OF 2018 

Notification is hereby given that the KwaZulu-Natal Amafa and Research Institute, the heritage 

authority for the Province of KwaZulu-Natal, has received an application for a permit from 

KwaZulu-Natal Museum (National Department of Public Works) in respect of a 

development exceeding 5000m² as well as the demolition of buildings situated on Erf 2822 

PMB, being at 96 Jabu Ndlovu Street, Pietermaritzburg (old St Anne’s Hospital). 

A copy of the application and proposed scheme can be viewed and commented on at 

www.sahra.org.za/sahris using case ID number: 21157. 

Any person having interest herein can submit written objections or representations to the KwaZulu-

Natal Amafa and Research Institute within thirty (30) days of this notice. 

Objections/representations/enquiries can be submitted to: khanyi.zondi@amafainstitute.org.za.  
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